
 

 

 

 

Greetings from Dragon Athletics! 

 

Spring is in the air and Dragon Athletics is gearing up for the 37th Annual Dragon Open Co-Ed Golf 
Tournament scheduled on Monday, June 6th at the Moorhead Country Club.  All proceeds from the 
tournament benefit Dragon Athletic scholarships.    

Enclosed is the tournament information and hole sponsor form – we hope that you will consider a hole 
sponsorship and join us in golfing in the tournament!  

Please complete the information on the attached form and return it to me by Friday, April 15th in the 
enclosed self-addressed envelope.   I will confirm the logo you wish to use on signage.  If you have 
people golfing in the tournament, please indicate that information on the attached brochure.    

Thank you for your continued support!    

 

Gloria Riopelle 
Asst AD for External Relations 
Dragon Athletics - MSU Moorhead  
1104 7th Avenue South 
Moorhead, MN 56563 
218-477-5824 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



37th Annual Dragon Open Co-Ed Golf Tournament 

Monday, June 6, 2016 
Moorhead Country Club, 2102 River Drive N, Moorhead, MN 

 

I want to be a Hole Sponsor for the 37th Annual Dragon Open Co-Ed Golf Tournament.   
Please indicate your sponsorship level below: 

 

Ace Level ($1,200):_______   
This sponsor level can either sponsor (please circle one):   the meal  OR  the cart rental   

 (Includes signage on the golf registration webpage, on the golf course, 4 rounds of golf with cart, and 
complimentary meal.) 

 
Eagle Level ($600):_______ 
(Includes signage on the golf course, 4 rounds of golf with cart, and complimentary meal.) 

 

Birdie Level ($300):_______ 
(Includes signage on the golf course, 1 round of golf with cart, and complimentary meal.) 

 

Par Level ($250):_________ 
(Includes signage on the golf course.) 

 

Company or Individual Name:           

Address      City    St Zip Code  

Name on Signage if different then above:         

Telephone:     Email:        
 

Return this form to Dragon Athletics – Dragon Open, 1104 7th Avenue South, Moorhead, MN 56563 by 
April 15th.  Questions?  Please contact Gloria Riopelle at 218-477-5824 or email riopelg@mnstate.edu 

THANK YOU!! 


